----Original Message-----

From: info@southhuron.ca <info@southhuron.ca> On Behalf Of Brad sadler

Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 7:16 PM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>

Subject: Traffic calming plan

If possible

Can you blast this out to all council members. I was reading through the traffic calming plan and agree that the schools hospital and huron street are problem areas but two of the busiest places in Exeter Crabby Joes and the beer store, the two that serve alcohol and have tons of back and forth traffic don't even get an honourable mention as being a problem area. Brad Sadler

Origin:

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.southhuron.ca%2fModules%2fcontact%2fsearch.aspx%3fs%3d81jbLh58Lagq49tEmQNwpAeQuAleQuAl&c=E,1,8o5p7Ph2tsif8bWbTQbqMXEL7E1jog-

This email was sent to you by Brad sadler through

 $https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https\%3a\%2f\%2fwww.southhuron.ca\%2f.\&c=E,1,YBEvzxc_n6zoSvhS0j3F_o2E5CpdsCmMHUWpBfaCY9S51Ly1ADnSQ2l04klwv5dwC4yhLA4O9UotN70yqoUADAKX_g48YAVl22UbmPRgXEC9TqxVYUpc2ww,\&typo=1$